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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Sheriff’s Office Seeks Community’s Help in Identifying Grand Larceny Suspect 

 
(TOWN OF CHENANGO) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office attempting to identify the 
below pictured subject regarding a grand larceny investigation. A victim reported to 
investigators that her wallet was stolen while shopping at a grocery store in the Town of 
Chenango. The victim then reported that she received alerts from credit card companies that 
someone had attempted to use her cards at a store in Johnson City.  
 
Anyone with information on the identity of the below suspect is asked to please contact the 
Broome County Sheriff’s Office at 607-778-2990 and reference case number 24-08885. 
 

**All tips will remain confidential** 
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